
Project Update: June 2012 
 

1. At the beginning of June 2012 we (Giorgi Kirkitadze, George Japoshvili, Mirian Nozadze) 
visited Kharagauli district Education department and made agreement with local 
authorities to get permission to make presentations at schools listed in our project. 
Same time we got information about school directors to arrange meetings at schools.  

 
2. We purchased all equipment and staff necessary for the project.  

 
3. We completed 10 pupil groups from each school and made an appointment for meeting.  

 
4. In the middle of June 2012 we visited schools and during seminars we explained to 

participants about our aims and plans.  
 

5. We made a plan for next visit for field works.  
 

 
Left: Giorgi Kirkitadze, George Japoshvili, Mirian Nozadze visited Kharagauli district Education 
department. Right: In the middle of June we visited schools and during seminars we explained 
to participants about our aims and plans. 
 


